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Dear members and friends, 
 
As you are aware we had to cancel the dinner arranged in the Venetian due to some of 
the facilities not being quite ready and the Venetian Management wanting to ensure 
they could put on a great event; we will be holding our Gala Induction Dinner at the 
Venetian later in the year, date to be advised. 
 
We will be working with Crown Macau to try for a dinner sometime in September, 
details to be advised. 
 
There will be one event to be held in June 2007.  For details, please see attached notice. 
 
Thanks for your great support, the Macau Bailliage is growing quite quickly, we have 
reached the point where we may have to put a limit on new membership, we currently 
have at least 10 people who would like to become members and be inducted at our next 
induction ceremony. 
 
Please check out our website at www. Chainemacau.com, all the photos and event 
details are on line. 
 
If you have any comments or suggestions about the Chaine website, please let us know. 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
Don Hall 
Bailli Délégué 
Bailliage National de Macau  
 


